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Cedar Bluff Branch Library Closes for Several Weeks for Maintenance 
Closure begins on January 29 

 
Knoxville, Tenn – On January 29, the Cedar Bluff Branch Library (9045 Cross Park Drive) will 
close for approximately three weeks for building maintenance. In that time, Trane of Knoxville 
will replace the HVAC system, requiring all other systems including plumbing and water service 
to be shut down. 
 
Cedar Bluff Branch Library is one of the busiest facilities in the Knox County Public Library 
system, circulating 350,000 in 2023. Patrons are encouraged to use nearby libraries in Farragut, 
Karns, and Bearden. 
 
The Library will post a reopening date as soon as it is available. 
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